
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  401 Technology Drive East  715-232-4009 

Suite 400    http://www.dunnedc.com 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 54751 info@dunnedc.com 

 

 

May 30, 2012 

 

Deloitte Consulting 

Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation 

Wisconsin Certified Sites Program 

RE:  Dunn County’s RFI Submission 

 

 

Dear Certified Sites Submission Review Team: 

 

It is the pleasure of the Dunn County Economic Development Corporation to fully support this 

site submission to the Wisconsin Certified Sites Program. 

 

Our supporting partners (including the City of Menomonie, in whose industrial park our 

submitted site is located) will work closely with Deloitte and the Wisconsin Economic 

Development Corporation to fully realize certification for the site. 

 

Further, we believe the certification concept will provide value not only for this site, our City and 

the County of Dunn, but also that certification will help economic developers in all areas (not 

just in the immediate areas where sites are certified) attract companies to our region and the State 

of Wisconsin. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Smith, Director 

Dunn County Economic Development Corporation 

 


